
Submitter: Walter Bruhn 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal 
and World Affairs 

Measure: SB776 

Absolutely vote NO on this proposed bill. We are not in agreement with the Marxist 

movement across our beautiful country. The 1700's are a long time ago. Many 

generations later, since the founding of our country, we should operate under the 

principals of Truth not division and agenda's. 


